

Dear Valued Customer:

Sadly, it is coming to that time of the year again, Winter Storage. Please find enclosed our storage/winterization contract. Please take a few moments to review our policies and pricing.

This year we are limited to storage spots, so it is on a first-come basis. All storage/winterization contracts must be returned as soon as possible along with your check/cash, or credit card. Your 50% payment is used to hold your spot for winter storage. It is your responsibility to contact us in spring. All boats must be removed from storage no later than May 31, 2026. We will require at least 4 weeks' notice for all spring work, boat delivery and launching.

It is the responsibility of the customer to check over their property when delivering or picking up their watercraft at either our shop or at a marina. Once the customer has taken possession of their watercraft, we are no longer liable for any damage or lost property. It is also the customer's responsibility to check over their slip for dock lines, power cords, etc., as M&M will accept no liability.

If you do not return your paperwork as soon as possible you will be in jeopardy of losing your storage spot as we have an existing waiting list.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us at the number above.

Sincerely, M&M Lakeside Marine